
 
Advertising Correction Notice 
While we strive for accuracy in all our advertising, oversights 

sometimes occur. Please note the following correction regarding 
Flyer 4A Friday April 5th 2024 – Thursday April 11th 2024  

 

 

On Page 5 of the flyer, the images for both 
the Blue Buffalo Cat Food & the Blue 

Buffalo Dog Food are incorrect. 

  
Above are the correct images. 

 

 

We value your business and regret any 
inconvenience this may have caused. 


